
~ ATLANTIC POWER
TRANSMISSION LLC

June 10, 2022

Via Electronic Filing

Honorable Aida Camacho-Welch
Secretary
NJ Board of" Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 3rd Floor
P. O. Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

Re: In The Matter Of Declaring Transmission To Support Offshore Wind A Public
Policy Of The State Of New Jersey, Docket No. QO20100630

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

Please find enclosed the responses of Atlantic Power Transmission LLC ("APT") to the

questions set forth in "Clarifying Questions Set 1" issued to APT on May 27, 2022 by the Staff

of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities ("Board") on behalf of the Board.

As background, APT submitted three separate applications to the Board and PJM

Interconnection L.L.C.: APT First 1200MW (2021-NJOSW-210), APT Second 1200 MW (2021-

NJOSW-172), and APT Third 1200MW (2021-NJOSW-769). The enclosed responses to the

questions are with respect to all three proposals.

Both confidential versions of these filings are being submitted at the same time in

accordance with the Board’s regulations set forth in N.J.A.C. 14:1 -12.1, et seq.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

Respectfully,

Enclosure

Co: Records Custodian

Sebastien Sh6rman
Senior Managing Director


